KOLHAN UNIVERSITY CHAIBASA
(EXAMINATION DEPARTMENT)

/ "0423” /17 Date "..t. 2}?}@!!}

NOTIFICATION

This is for information to all concerned that the Ph.D course work final examination 18

scheduled to be held on 18™ September 2017 (Monday) tentatively as per KU Ph.D. Regulation,

2015. All the concerned departmental Heads are requested to complete the course work of all the

research scholars (if any) within 05 of September 2017.

By order of the Vice-Chancellor

Sd/-
(Dr. P.K.Pani)
Controller of Examinations
Kolhan University, Chaibasa

Memo No. Noku/cErJ0625........ n7

Copy to :
1 Head of the Deptt. concerned for information & needful.

Kolhan Uriversity, Chaibasa



